

T0:

**BOARD OF DIRECTORS** 

FROM:

STEVE LIDGARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES

SUBJECT:

INTOUCH RECEIPTING SYSTEMS

DATE:

MARCH 1, 2022

TYPE:

INFORMATIONAL ONLY

The existing student-fee management system used by the district is nearing the "end of life" and will no longer be supported by Heartland School Solutions (Active Network).

After reviewing several systems, the business office recommends InTouch. This system integrates with Skyward Student system and the Follette Destiny Library system currently used by the district.

The initial cost is just over \$20,000. The annual fee will be approximately \$3,120, which is similar to the current fee.

Our plan is to move forward and have this running before the end of this school year.